
Pilon, Janet

Subject: The walkable city

From: Victoria Labadia
Sent: June-27-17 1:57 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: The walkable city

Dear City Clerk,

I am strongly opposed to the closing off and selling of the Public Laneway in Dundas. It is the historical
character of Dundas that has drawn me back to live here as an adult. These unique landmarks provide people
with a sense of identity much like the well preserved historical fabric of European cities where people are
drawn to in search of our past. They provide the children of the past, present and figure with a "grounding" and
some sense of stability in this ever changing world. Please consider preserving this historical "memory lane" for
the sake of our physical and mental health. Please view this amazing TED Talk:

The walkable city

and I ask the city councillors to vote no this week to the closing off the precious public laneway in Dundas.

Warm regards, Victoria Labadia

Sent from my iPhone
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